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BY E-MAIL 

mcasson@northbayhydro.com  
April 10, 2019 
 
Melissa Casson 
VP Finance 
North Bay (Espanola) Acquisition Inc. 
74 Commenrce Cres. 
North Bay ON  P1A 0B4 
 
Dear Ms. Casson: 
 
Re: North Bay (Espanola) Acquisition Inc. 
 Notice of Proposal under Section 81 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 

OEB File No. EB-2019-0085 
 

  
On February 13, 2019, North Bay (Espanola) Acquisition Inc. filed with the Ontario Energy 
Board (OEB) a notice of proposal under section 81 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 
1998, regarding the proposed acquisition by North Bay (Espanola) Acquisition Inc., which 
is an affiliate of a generator in Ontario, of an interest in a distribution system owned and 
operated by Espanola Regional Hydro Distribution Corporation. The OEB notes that the 
proposed acquisition and other related approvals are currently being determined by the 
OEB in EB-2019-0015 and the disposition of this Notice of Proposal is independent of that 
proceeding.  
 
This letter is to inform you that the OEB does not intend to issue a notice of review of the 
proposal. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
 
 
Cc: John Vellone, Legal counsel 
       jvelonne@blg.com  
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